
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

August 2024  
We hope you enjoy reading about all the exciting things 

that happen at Hillbeck where everyone is made to feel 

welcome with our warm and friendly atmosphere 
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Internal Activities 

 
Our activity ladies organise a range of activities that take 

place every morning and afternoon…  

These include Bingo, Arts & Crafts, Quiz’s, 

Sing-a-longs, Armchair Exercise’s, Board Games, Nail 

painting for the ladies and much more. Should your loved 

one have any particular interest then please speak with 

Louise or Kelly. 

  
 

 

Birthday’s This Month 
 

13th Peter  

30TH Eileen  

 

Quote of the Month 
 

“Smiles are little rays of sunshine that brighten up 

our day.”  

 

 

 

 



 
 

Getting to know our staff 
Employees of the month 

 

                      
                         

Angela our night carer was nominated for her hard 

work, caring nature and commitment to her role. 

Reshma has been nominated for her teamwork, being 

friendly, caring and respectful. Thank you both. 

                     

                       
We would like to congratulate Shirey for passing her NVQ 

she worked very hard, well done Shirley. 
                 



 
 

Hillbeck News 
Firstly, we would like to welcome new residents Pat, Jill, 

Pauline to Hillbeck. We hope you have settled in well and will 

be happy here. We would also like to welcome Kelly our new 

activities coordinator who has settled in well already. 

 
July began with a performance from the lovely Kevin Walsh. 

Kevin always gets the residents dancing and singing along.  

   

We had a wonderful time when we took a trip to Kent life. 

The weather was beautiful, and we were able to visit the 

animals, tuck into a picnic and we even found time to have a 

tractor ride and visit the tearoom. 

  

Everyone loved having a visit from the animals at Pet Set 

Party Animals. We saw rabbits, guinea pigs, a ferret, 

millipedes and two snakes. We were surprised to see so 

many residents holding the snakes! They didn’t want to give 

them back. The residents indulged in a variety of ice cream 

flavours and toppings to celebrate ice cream day which went 

down a treat in the warmer weather. 

Tickets are now on sale for our summer party on the 2nd of 

August. We will look forward to seeing you there. 

                               

                                Coming up in August 

2nd Summer party  

8th Marco magician  

23rd Kingfisher boat trip 

23rd church service  

28th Holy communion  



 
 

 

 

 

 
                                                         



 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Kevin’s door is always open for you should you have 

any concerns. 

 

 

Once again thank you for all your ongoing to support. 
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Roundwell  
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ME14 4HN 

Tel: 01622 737847 / Fax: 01622 735971 

 

Emails: hillbeck@charinghealthcare.co.uk 

Website: www.charinghealthcare.co.uk 
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